
 

 

 

  

 
June 20, 2022 

Dear Customer:  

Excess Disposal has filed a request with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission to increase rates effective August 1, 2021.  This increase is to cover increased 
operating costs including disposal fees, labor, and insurance.  Our last rate increase took effect 
April 1, 2018 and covered disposal fees only. 
 
 Monthly Rates 
 Current Proposed 

1 Can Weekly $21.06 $23.43 
2 Cans Weekly $33.89 $38.37 
1 Yard Weekly $103.69 $117.05 
1 Yard EOW $57.47 $59.21 
Extra Can $3.91 $4.42 
Extra Yard $31.25 $34.63 
 
Regular service is billed one month at a time.  Other rates not listed may increase by up to 15%.  
If you have questions about this proposal, you may contact us at (208) 437-4502. 
 
The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher from the 
company’s request, depending on the results of its investigation. Commission staff will make a 
recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on 
July 29, 2022. The UTC building is closed to the public until further notice. This open meeting 
will be conducted remotely. If you intend to listen or participate, call 360-664-1234 for 
instructions the day before the open meeting.  
 
You can also comment by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at the Commission’s Web site 
at www.utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below.  
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
Post Office Box 47250  
Olympia, WA 98504-7250  
E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov  
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)  
Fax: (360) 664-4291 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Travis Low 
Owner 

FAX: (208) 437-4502 

OFFICE HOURS: M-F 8:00AM – 3:30PM 

EXCESSDISPOSAL@GMAIL.COM 

EXCESSDISPOSAL.COM 

2654 E HWY 2 
OLDTOWN ID 83822 


